DRAFT


EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

CORPORATE RESOURCES OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

HELD ON  6 APRIL 2006 

                                                                                                                                                                                                       

CROS.32/06
MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING

The Minutes of the meeting held on 19 January 2006 were agreed as a correct record and signed by the Chairman.

The Minutes of the meeting held on 23 February 2006 were submitted for information.

A Member referred to paragraph (e) of Minute CROS.19/06 (Customer Contact Centre – Progress Report) and the comments of Dr Gooding that the performance of Capita was a matter for Cumbria County Council to monitor and that it was not up to the City Council to performance manage Capita on behalf of the County Council.  The Member considered that part of this Committee’s remit was to scrutinise external organisations.

Dr Gooding acknowledged that the Committee could scrutinise external organisations.  However, performance management issues relating to work being undertaken by Capita in Carlisle were matters for the County Council as the responsible Authority for this contract.

The Head of Scrutiny Services reported that this Committee had met with representatives of the County Council to scrutinise the Capita contract when it had been first entered into.  It would be within the remit of the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee to undertake any further scrutiny of the Capita contract.  Capita would, however, have to agree to co-operate with any scrutiny proposals.

RESOLVED – That the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee be requested to investigate the possibility of scrutinising the work undertaken by Capita on behalf of the County Council in Carlisle as an external scrutiny review within their work programme.







